Arapahoe-Holbrook Public School

610 Walnut Street
Arapahoe, Nebraska 68922
Phone: (308) 962-5458
Fax: (308) 962-7481
Website: arapahoewarriors.org

2023-2024 Intent

The AHPS Board of Education intends to make another adjustment for the start of the 2023-
2024 school year to bring the base rate up to the $15.00 range with similar updates in pay for
years of experience and those who would already have a rate above the base at that

time. The final decision on those numbers will be made towards the end of this school year,
or early summer.

Please complete and return this form to Cassie or Bob by Monday, April 24, 2023.

Employee Name: Erin Kreutzer

| will be returning for the 2023-2024 school year.

,>< | will not be returning for the 2023-2024 school year.

Employee Signature: “ i]]! i y)c,“gk;z Y. Date: 1‘ Zlg ! 2 S
Superintendent Signature: / ’>?@ Date: %?53

Mr. Robert Drews, Superintendent
Mr. Benjamin Ellis, PK-6 Principal
Mr. Rudy Perez, 7-12 Principal/Activities-Athletic Director
Mr. Dustin Kronhofman, Activities-Athletic Director
Mrs. Pamela Breinig, PK-12 Counselor



